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12th December 2024  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
In the winter term we tend to see more children being dropped off and collected near to our 
school entrance. Please can we remind all parents and carers that our school is in a residential 
area. 
  
We have seen a rise in local resident complaints regarding Colton Hills Community School 
parent and carer driving / parking etiquette. Please can you avoid parking on or across 
residents’ driveways to ensure that they maintain access rights to their own property. 
 
Please can we also ask that the roundabout is kept clear enough for all vehicles to be able to 
flow around as per normal rules of the road. This is a critical access point to the school site 
should we have the need for emergency services to attend school at the start or end of the 
school day. 
  
Thank you for your help with this matter as we wish to support our local community. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms J Hunter 
Headteacher  
 


